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Spring time is the best time to be in Corpus Christi,
Texas; there is sunshine without the heat and humidity.
So get out, get some sun, and enjoy this beautiful
weather! 

What's new in Development Services...? We are nearing
the end of a three (3) year effort with the Master
Planning and Impact Fee Study Project. Council adopted
the Master Plans and their associated Capital
Improvement Projects in January and Impact Fee
recommendations from CIAC are scheduled to go before
Council in July. Additionally, DSD has entered into an
Interlocal Agreement (ILA) with the local Independant
School Districts which allows for better communication
between agencies and, of course, it saves taxpayers
money. Our Code Compliance Team continues to engage
community members and are developing more creative
ways of achieving compliance. The UDC update is
entering the second month and DSTAG is very engaged.
Finally, May is Building Safety Month and DSD will be out
in the community promoting the same. This is an
excellent opportunity for Development Services to   
showcase the services we provide and explain why they
are so important to our City. 



Diana “Sam” Glover

Code Compliance Officer I 

Idelfonso “Al” Nunez

Building Inspector II
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Alexandra Mangan

Plumbing/Mechanical

Inspector II
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Michael Garcia 

Electrical Inspector II



Melanie Barrera 
Certified Floodplain

Manager

 

Lisa Davis 

Zoning Inspector

New Staff

Certifications!

Blasa Rodriguez 

Residential Building

Inspector

Mike Shelton

Master Code Enforcement

Professional

Alex Harmon

Certified Floodplain

Manager
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Development Services

Department continues to

level up with more staff  

certifications this month!

Their dedication and

commitment to growth truly

shines through! Please join us

in congratulating our

amazing team!

Berardo Cantu
Permit Technician

Bria Whitmire
Envision Sustainability

Professional 

Patricia Garcia-Lopez
Residential Building

Inspector



Promotion Time!

Lauren Lerma 
Permit Supervisor

Jacob Gonzalez 
Sr. Permit Technician

Yvonne Scott 
Permit Technician II

Veronica Vasquez 
Permit Techinician I

We are thrilled to announce these

promotions in our Development Services

Department! These individuals have

shown exceptional dedication and hard

work in providing top-notch services. We

are proud to recognize their

achievements and look forward to their

continued success. Please join in

congratulating them on their well-
deserved promotions! 
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Bill Wittliff 
Deputy Building 

Official 



Code  Compl iance   REPORTS:

Code Compliance recently shifted
to a holistic compliance approach,

focusing to improve the
aesthetics, appearance, and

perception of the City of Corpus
Christi. They are continuing to
work the 1st Saturday of each
month (Saturday Sweep Report). 

Code Co
mpliance r

ecently

assisted
 with clean

ing

debris f
rom a prope

rty.

Our exper
ienced t

eam is

dedicate
d to ens

uring

properti
es are c

lean and

compliant with regul
ations!

Great tea
mwork, Cod

e

Officers! 

BEFORE:

AFTER:
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Monthly reports may be
located here: 

www.cctexas.com/detail/code-
compliance-monthly-reports 

 

keeping the

standards high!



Women’s History
Month

The City of Corpus Ch
risti's recent

Easter Egg Hunt cracked the succ
ess

code with a whopping 5k in attend
ees!

This egg-stravaganza
 not only spread

joy but also showcased the city's

commitment to community services and

compliance. Compliance Division

Inspector - Belinda 
Mendoza,

Compliance Officer- Matthew

Barrera, and Compliance Officer-

Andrew Garcia. 

Easter Egg Hunt 2024
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A few of our DSD team joined

in to celeb
rate Women’s

History Month at C
ity Hall.We

extend ou
r gratitud

e to all w
ho

participat
ed in this

 year's

Women's History Month phot
o

session at
 City Hall. 

Your dedi
cation, bo

th in your

profession
al roles an

d for our

city, is tr
uly apprec

iated.
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Would you like to be part of upda
ting the City's

Unified Development Code (UDC)?

The Development Services Technical Advisory

Group (DSTAG) is always looking for folks to

participate in reviewing UDC amendments.

Contact Andrew Dimas for more information at

361-826-1137 or AndrewD2@cctexas.com

Calling all UDC Enthusiasts!

BUILDING DIVISION
BUILDING DIVISION

Sunsetting In
boxes will be

effective June 1, 2024

BUILDING SAFETY MONTH!

Stay tuned for our
weekly topics on
Building Safety

starting on May 1st! 

mailto:AndrewD2@cctexas.com
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For more information, please visit: 
www.developing-our-future-cc.com/
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DSD Financials
 & Vacancy Rate
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February DSD Metrics 
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March DSD Metrics 


